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I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project

On Wednesday, November 2, 2011, our agency provided an I-405 Sepulveda Pass project update at the Westwood Hills Property Owners Association Annual Meeting. Staff discussed the current demolition of the Sunset Boulevard bridge’s north side, continuing utility relocation under Sepulveda Boulevard, and the anticipated schedule for rebuilding the Wilshire Boulevard/I-405 ramps. County Supervisor and Metro Board Member Zev Yarosklovsky and Councilmember Paul Koretz were in attendance and spoke about the project.  Over 100 people attended.
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